
   
D I A R Y  D A T E SD I A R Y  D A T E SD I A R Y  D A T E S    

MAY 
Mon 4th 

BANK HOLIDAY 

Wed 6th 

Class 2 Trip 

Wed 6th 3.30pm 

NO DANCE CLUB 

Wed 6th - 3.50pm 

Stratford District Football  

Finals Stratford Rec 

Thurs 7th  

Class 3 Home Learning Due In 

Thurs 7th  - 4pm 

Quad Kids Athletics KS2 at 

Alcester Academy 

Fri 8th 

Class 1, 2 & 4 Home Learning 

Due In 

Mon 11th 

Class 1 Trip 

Mon 11th - Fri 15th 

SATS Week Y6 

Wed 13th - 3.30pm 

NO DANCE CLUB 

Mon 18th 

Reception Eye Screening 

Fri 22nd  - 4pm 

Football Tournament  at  

Stratford Town FC 

Mon 25th - Fri 29th  

HALF TERM 

  

 

 

Class 1 will be sharing their 

learning in CELEBRATION  

ASSEMBLY on FRIDAY 8 h 

MAY at 2.45pm. 

 

ISSUE - 1    

**If you, your child or any member of your family have difficulty in accessing the school and/or the school’s 

facilities and services, please contact the School Office for assistance.** 

Summer Uniform 

As the weather continues to improve we just wanted to give you a couple of           

reminders about summer uniform. When wearing shorts, boys should have plain grey 

socks . We are happy for children to bring in a hat or cap to wear whilst outside – all 

hats to be clearly named please! 

Sunglasses must only be worn by prior agreement with the school. 

If your child has a medical need to wear sunglasses then we are 

happy for them to do so but would ask that you come in and talk to 

us first. 

Class 2 Trip 
 
Just a reminder that next Wednesday, 6

th
,  is the Class 2 trip. All children will need a 

packed lunch, non-fizzy drink plus a morning snack. We 

would like the children to be dressed in their school shirts and 

sweatshirts / cardigans; a comfortable pair of trousers/ shorts 

(not jeans) and comfortable sturdy footwear (trainers would 

be ideal). As many of the activities will be taking place       

outdoors, it will also be essential to provide a waterproof coat.  

Children do not need to bring in book bags on Wednesday. 

 

Sainsburys Active Kids Vouchers 

Just a reminder that next week is the final week to collect Active Kids 

vouchers. We have a few more weeks before we need to submit our 

order but would be grateful to have vouchers you may have in school 

as soon as possible. 

Forest School 

A reminder that next week, Year 5 will be having their Forest School session on 

Tuesday afternoon (5th May) and there will be no session the following Monday (May 

11th) as Mrs Uttley will be out with Class 1 on their trip to All Things Wild. 

Dance Club 

There will be no Wednesday dance club for the    

following two weeks. 

Welcome to Miss Moss 

We would like to say welcome to Miss Moss who has 

joined us this week in Class 4 for her final teaching 

practice. She will be with us until the end of June. 

NEWSLETTER  

1st May 2015 

ISSUE - 3 

Star of The Week 

Yash Thapliyal             Class 1 

Harry Francioni             Class 2  

Ruby Sparrow             Class 3 

Harvey Taylor              Class 4 


